

Metropolitan State University of Denver Donor Relations Campus Box 14 P.O.Box 173362 Denver, CO 80217-3362 303-615-0065 Phone 720-778-5846 Fax

msudenver.edu/giving

July 13, 2023

Mr. Tobin Rockley Rockley Family Foundation 470 Sunrise Dr Golden, CO 80401-7231

Dear Tobin,

Because of you, MSU Denver is a nationally recognized leader for social mobility — a place where students of all ages and backgrounds can build a better, more equitable Colorado through innovative and transformative education. Xitlalic Rodriguez, a member of the Class of 2025, shares her gratitude and is excited to continue her experience of exceptional academic growth and learning at MSU Denver.

Thank you for your investment in MSU Denver. Our faculty and staff empower our nearly 17,000 students to think independently, research complex issues and communicate new knowledge. Our mission is to provide a high-quality, accessible, enriching education that prepares students for successful careers, post-graduate education and lifelong learning in a multicultural, global, and technological society. Because of you, this is possible.

Thank you for your gift of \$2,000.00 in support of Piano Development. Through your generosity, you continue to make a meaningful impact to our campus community.

With gratitude,

Shelley Thompson Associate Vice President University Advancement

Sullex



Xitlalic Rodriguez Class of 2025 Hotel Management

"Thank you for your gift and for supporting my education and future. I am thrilled and honored to know that there are people out there who want me to succeed. I highly appreciate you and will strive for the best in the upcoming school year because of your support."